
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                    
July 19, 2022 
  

 
I-25 Infrastructure Completion Announcement  

 Roadway Improvement Project in southwest New Mexico 
 

RINCON – Governor Michelle Lujan Grisham and The New Mexico Department of Transportation 
(NMDOT) will announce the completion of the I-25 Rincon Roadway Improvement Project.  
 

WHEN: Wednesday, July 27, 2022, at 10 a.m. 
 

WHERE: I-25 northbound Exit 35, Rincon, NM 
 

PARKING: Park on the north side of the freeway in the open triangle area taking Exit 35.  
(Due to uneven terrain and loose gravel, please plan for proper footwear)  

 
  The New Mexico Department of Transportation is committed to the safety of the traveling public and 

appreciates your cooperation during roadway construction. 
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